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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

• The band concert on December 8 was an excellent performance as 
usual. 

• The staff participated in an article study on higher order thinking 
skills during the last early dismissal on December 8.  There was 
excellent discussion in each of the groups in which I participated.  I 
am fortunate to have the opportunity to work with professionals that 
are always striving for improvement. 

• All of the basketball teams are improving each week, and several may 
be contenders for the top spot in the conference at the end of the 
season. 

• The 3rd grade music performance will take place on Wednesday, and 
the choir concert will take place on Thursday. 

• We held two AIMSweb informational nights for parents.  They were 
well attended, and well received. 

 

 

 


